
 

 

Happy Fall St. James School Families! 

 

On behalf of the Parent Support Group (PSG), it is my pleasure to extend a warm welcome 

(back) as we embark on this 2020-2021 school year. To those who are new, we hope your 

children quickly feel at home within our school and that you become involved with our 

extended St James family.  

Additionally, I would like to introduce the PSG, together we help grow our school through 

fundraising and community building activities that benefit our children and school. Our 

events and fundraising may have a different look and feel this year; however, the need has 

not changed. These events not only help us spread the word about St. James in the 

community, but also ensure that funding is available for extracurricular activities that benefit 

the students such as: swimming lessons, art & cultural events, art supplies, and most recently 

the grade 2-7 field trips to Myra Canyon Adventure Park. We ask you to generously support 

these events through participation, volunteerism, or by reaching out to your contacts within 

the community. 

Our PSG meetings are open to everyone and posted in advance on the school calendar and in 

the weekly quick snappers. Our hope is that you participate with us and offer your support 

and expertise. With that, we are currently recruiting additional members to help us support 

the school. No experience necessary! If you think this may be an area for you to serve, we are 

all ears.  

Because community is such an important part of the St. James culture, we encourage you to 

reach out to any one of us at any time. We are here to help make the St. James experience a 

positive enriching time for you and your children. 

 

Many blessings, 

 

Christyna Whieldon-Sheedy  

 

Courtney King  

 

Christina Astin 


